
NOTICE OF BILLS
RETURNED TO THE 
RULES COMMITTEE

February 28, 2002

Mr. President:

 The Health and Human Services Committee has held its last scheduled meeting and returns  

S.B. 174, Lien on Chiropractic Providers, by Sen. C. Buttars,  to the Rules Committee having

adopted 1st Sub. S. B. 174, Lien on Chiropractic Providers,  with the following amendments:

Page 1, Line 1: Delete “CHIROPRACTIC PROVIDERS” and insert “LICENSED

HEALTH CARE PROVIDER”

 Respectfully,

James Evans
Committee Chair


